
  

Newsletter Date  2nd November 2016 Tel: 01377 257487 
Email: northfield@eastriding.gov.uk 
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Driffield Northfield Infant School 

Christmas Productions 
We will be performing our Christmas Plays on Tuesday 6th,  
Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th December.  More details and    
ticket information will be sent home on nearer the time.  

Dear Parents 

Here are a few items of  

news and information  

for this very busy half  

term. 

Bad Weather Guidelines 

As the winter is fast approaching please listen to the local 
radio—(BBC Radio Humberside or Viking Radio) if we 
have bad weather as we contact them to announce any 

information about the school—especially if the school is closed. 

Also as the weather is now getting colder and we are wearing 
hats, gloves and scarves please can we remind you to name all of 
your child’s belongings, thank you.  

Friends Information 
 

Friday 11th November  - Non-uniform for 

Friends Christmas Bingo with a  donation of 

Christmas prize for bingo/tombola please.                             

Friday 18th November 6pm —Christmas  Bingo 

and Raffle  

7th February—Toy Sale 

2nd March— World Book Day Book Sale 

If you are having a clear out  before Christmas 

and have any unwanted toys, teddies, games or 

books for the two events in the New Year we 

would be happy to receive any  

contributions.  The Friends have 

storage space so any donations 

can be dropped off at the office. 

Thank you 

Christmas Dinner 

 

Christmas Dinner will be on 

Friday 16th    

December,    

details to follow.  

   Children in Need 

Friday 18th November is 
Children in Need Day and we are      

supporting this by having a ‘Pennies for 
Pudsey’ non-uniform day.  We would 
like children to bring copper coins into 

school and we are going to try and fill a 
drawn Pudsey with all the coins.     

Thank you 

Thank you 

Thank you for your support at our 
Harvest Festival.  We received 46   
Harvest boxes for the local Senior   
Citizens and £107.30 for Joseph our 
sponsor child in Uganda  

We also  managed to raise a fantastic 
£1,026.50 through  our sponsored 
Rainbow  Walk.  This is an incredible 
achievement and will help improve our 
outdoor provision.  Thank you 

A Christmas Treasure Island           

Pantomime 

We will going to the Hull Truck Theatre in        
January 2017 to see A Christmas     

Treasure Island.  More information to follow 



Essential Dates 

 

Friday 11th November—Non-Uniform for Friends Bingo 

Monday 14th November—Skip2BFit Day 

Friday 18th November—Children in Need Non-Uniform  

                                           Friends Christmas Bingo 6pm 

Friday 25th November—’Be Safe, Be Seen’ PCSO visit 

Monday 5th December pm—Year 2 to Junior’s Christmas Concert pm 

Tuesday 6th December—Christmas Performance 6pm 

Wednesday 7th December—Children’s Centre Drop in 8.30-9.15 

                                                 Christmas Performance 1.45pm 

Thursday 8th December —Christmas Performance 9.45am 

Tuesday 13th December—Year 2 singing at The Limes am 

 Friday 16th December— Christmas Dinner  

                                             Break up for Christmas 

                                              

2017 

 

Wednesday 4th January —Return to School  

Thursday 5th January—A Christmas Treasure Island Pantomime                                       

 

 

 

   Thank you for your continued support 


